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Term 6: Week 1 and 2
2018 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely half term!
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We are focussing on the story ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and Mini-beasts. 
In our learning this term we are focussing on patterns and colours, recognising numerals and counting. We will learn songs about mini-beasts and explore lots of different craft activities. Later in the term we are hoping to make bug hotels for our garden area. 

BUSY BOOKS
Please bring in your busy books for us to share some home learning and activities to share with your child. 




SPORTS DAY – Save the date!
Tuesday 12th June 2018
Times and details to be confirmed


[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember: Your child needs a hat and sun-cream.

Last term we said goodbye to Mrs G who was covering on a Wednesday afternoon! She has got a new job in France! We wish her well. Mrs N-C will be in nursery with Mrs Harding on a Wednesday afternoon.
Please phone nursery if your child is absent- Tel: 01722 335849. We appreciate your support.
We currently have spaces in September for 2, 3 and 4 year olds for September. Please see a member of Nursery staff or the school office for details. Please make sure you register for your child’s place this term as we may not have your preferred sessions available in September. 
If you would like additional sessions for your child above your 15 or 30 hour funded place then we can accommodate this. Sessions cost £4.50 an hour for 2 year olds and £4.00 for 3 and 4 year olds. 
Don’t forget to fill in your WOW moments!

image1.jpg




image2.jpg




